
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Residents - Block C – Water Supply - Tuesday 15th August. 

 

 

This is to advise that the water supply to Block C will be shut off temporarily on Tuesday 15th August 

from 8 am for the contractor to carry out works on the 4th Floor (The works are to install a communal 

water outlet to the 4th Floor). Every effort will be made to turn the water supply back on as soon as 

possible. 

 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience this will cause and your assistance with this is very much 

appreciated in advance.  

 

 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 


